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Important Dates 

 K-2 Awards,  

Mon, 17th Dec, 

10am 

 Years 3-5 

Awards, Mon, 

17th Dec, 

12.30pm  

 Class parties, 

Tues, 18th Dec 

 Red Faces, 

Wed, 19th 

Dec , 10am 

 Last day for 

students, Wed, 

19th Dec 

 School 

resumes 

Wednesday, 

30th January 
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 Dear families, 

Welcome to week 10. The final week of the 

school year. It is important to note that the 

final day for students is Wednesday.  

Monday – class award assembly   

(infants 10am, primary 12.30pm) 

Tuesday – class party day 

Wednesday – Red Faces, final school day 

for students 

Thank you to everyone who turned up for 

our wonderful Carols By Twilight last 

Wednesday afternoon. It certainly was a 

great evening that was thoroughly enjoyed 

by all who were able to attend. Well done 

to our wonderful P & C for organising the 

evening and thank you to everyone who 

helped out to make it a successful night. 

Well done to Mrs T and our school 

community for their efforts in raising funds 

and resources for the John Hunter 

Children’s Hospital. As a result of a number 

of fundraising events and donations, we 

were able to donate a significant amount 

of funds along with books and playdough 

to the hospital. 

 

 

Looking to the start of next year, we 

already have a number of events locked in. 

This includes: 

School swimming carnival (8yrs and above) 

– Friday week 2 (8/2/19) 

On behalf of our wonderful staff I would 

like to say thank you to our school 

community for another wonderful year. 

Have a Merry Christmas, Happy New Year 

and a wonderful, safe holiday period. We 

look forward to seeing you all back safe 

and sound when the students return on 

Wednesday the 30th of January. 

As always we will try to keep everyone up 

to date with what is happening around our 

wonderful school through our school 

website, Facebook Page and Skoolbag App. 

Have a great week! 

Regards 

Steve Morgan 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 



Monday 

17th December 

In Cooinda 

Infants (Kinder to Year 2 

 and Kangaroos class) 

10.00am 

Primary (Years 3 to 5 and 

Wallabies class) 

12.30pm 

All are welcome! 

 

Join us for  

RED FACES 

Wednesday 

19th December from 

10am in Cooinda 


